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The Lake Township regular meeting was held on Monday, August 8, 2022, at the Lake 

Township Municipal Building.   

*Present were Supervisors Fred Elder, Jon Gander, Harry Fairlamb and Secretary Deanna 

Yarnell 

*Guests Shawn Bell, Ron Lewis. Laurel McQuiston, Adam Zahnizer, Brett Armstrong and 

Kelley Seredy 

 

* Chairman Elder opened the meeting at 8:00p.m.  

 

The Supervisors thanked all the residence for coming to the meeting to discuss the upcoming 

projects for the JJMC (ballfields).  Mr. Zahnizer presented a list of things that the Little League 

thought needed to be done. (See file) The Supervisors in addition to these items would like to see 

construction start on a concession stand as well.  There was discussion about the running of the 

Complex, the Supervisors are running the Complex.  All scheduling and work projects will run 

through the Township.  Ron Lewis pledged support for the projects and the Little League would 

be willing to donate money as well as time to these projects.  The Supervisor would like to get 

the second field finished this year as it was not able to be finished for play this season.  Mr. 

Zahnhizer will contact Dura Edge to get estimates on the work and Mrs. Yarnell will get an 

estimate for the repair to the backstop on the same field.  Mrs. Yarnell will also reach out to the 

solicitor about a letter going to LARA about the Township taking over the running of JJMC.  

The building from Laurel McQuiston will also be picked up and used as equipment storage.  

The supervisors gave a thank you to Flex O Span for the donation. 

 

 

Minutes were read and approved by a motion from Gander 2nd by Elder 

   

    

Roadmaster Report: 

 

Roofing is done at the Township Building 

Cold Patching is being done  

Grading on Lake Hill, Zahniser, Vernon, Lyons, Schell and Parker Rd has begun 



 

Treasurer Report:  General Fund:  78,882.97 

  State Fund Checking 38,898.75 

 

Bills were approved and paid.   

 

Meeting was adjourned at 10:50 PM 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

Lake Township Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

          


